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Public Works Monthly Report 

 

This has been a bit of a slower month. We started to haul fuel in 250 Gallon 

tanks to keep on top of the fire station’s heating fuel. We transferred about 

500 gallons. We also took the opportunity to push the dumps with the dozer 

while the temps were higher than usual. We also dealt with a trash basket that 

wasn’t quite full with plans on doing another soon. We replaced a few lights to 

the newer automatic lights both outside of the shop and also the library. We 

went and were able to get both water trucks started and let them run for a bit 

before shutting back down. 

 

Francis Vaska 
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